
August 25, 2021

Dear Members,
We remain ever diligent in our safety protocols as we continue to monitor the information about the spread
of COVID-19 and its variants in our communities.  Unfortunately, the levels of transmission in Ingham,
Calhoun and Eaton counties where we have branch locations are at high or substantial levels. We recently
made the decision to temporarily return to a mask mandate for our staff working in the office and everyone
must be masked in meeting rooms.  We are temporarily offering drive-through service only on Saturdays in
Eaton Rapids.  Members are still welcome to choose to wear a mask or not in our lobbies as they feel
comfortable.

A Message from our CEO: David E. Kindy

We're here for you.

We remain committed to good hand washing practices and continued daily surface sanitizing to keep our
staff and members safe. We encourage our staff to stay home if they are ill and ask the same courtesy from
members visiting us in person. 

We remain in a strong financial position and we continue to operate with full staff in the office every day.
We are proud that we continue to serve you with 100% of our products and services available as we have
done since early 2020 when the Pandemic began. Together we will continue to stay safe and serve you until
the pandemic is completely over.

Stay Well,
David E. Kindy


